
A Film Show on “A Tale of Two Cities” 
 

 A film show was organised on “A Tale of Two Cities” for the students of B.A 1st sem 
English Major in the Digital room on 21/10/2017. The show was organised as a part of their 
coursework because the novel was included in their syllabus(major course). The show was 
attended by 24 students. It was expected that the show would enhance their knowledge. 
 
 

  


